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Extension of date for submission of applications for the Recruitment of Support Staff 

(Doctors, Physiotherapist, Physiologist, Nutritionist, Phycologist, Masseurs, Administrative 

Staff etc.) for the sport of Boxing under “Scheme of Assistance to NSF” 

 

Boxing federation of India published advertisement for Recruitment of Support Staff (Doctors, 

Physiotherapist, Physiologist, Nutritionist, Phycologist, Masseurs, Administrative Staff etc.) for 

the sport of Boxing under “Scheme of Assistance to NSF” on 19th July, 2022.  

 

Keeping in view of ongoing CWG Birmingham the submission date of application for the said 

advertisement is extended from 01st August to 10th August, 2022. The other terms and conditions 

will remain the same.  
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